Texas judge blocks Governor’s order authorizing investigations into parents who
provide gender-affirming care to children

A state judge ruled [March 11] that providing gender-affirming care is not a reason for the state to
investigate a family for child abuse, and halted all such investigations.

The statewide injunction from District Judge Amy Clark Meachum will remain in effect until “this court, and
potentially the Court of Appeals, and the Supreme Court of Texas” hear the case, she said.

Meachum said there is a “substantial likelihood” that lawyers for the American Civil Liberties Union and
Lambda Legal will prevail in getting Gov. Greg Abbott’s directive for such investigations permanently
overturned, calling his actions “beyond the scope of his duty and unconstitutional.”
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Since the directive, the state has opened nine investigations into families who provide this medical care to
their children. The injunction stops the state from investigating anyone for child abuse based solely on the
allegation that they provided gender-affirming medical treatment.

A lawyer for the state asked Mulanax if any transgender children had been removed from their homes or
been taken off of medication prescribed by a doctor. Mulanax said the cases had not been resolved and to
her knowledge, no one had been removed or taken off of medication.

This is an excerpt. Read the original post here.
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